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I strongly support SB210. I believe that mail-in voting, and voting without presenting 

government-issued ID, puts the integrity of our election at greater risk. As a citizen, I 

would feel much more confident in our elections if citizens were required to vote in 

person and provide a government-issued ID when voting.  


